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WILDLIFE ACTION HOLDS ANNUAL PIONEER DAY CAMP 
 

WHAT:  Wildlife Action Adventure Pioneer Day Camp (Session 1 of 6) 
 

WHERE: Fork Retch Wildlife Refuge, 573 Fork Retch Court, Mullins, SC 29574 

 

WHEN:  June 2
nd

 – 6
th
 ,  2014 8am – 1pm  

 

AGES:  6 through 11 

 

COST:  $125.00 – Wildlife Action Members 

  $165.00 – Non-members which includes family membership  

      Price also includes T-shirt, snacks and insurance. 

 

PROGRAMS:  canoeing, archery; fishing, environmental education, wildlife, arts & crafts, etc. 

 

Want your children to participate? Do you need scholarship information? Would you like to help? 

 Contact Frank Oliver at the Wildlife Action Resource Education Center, 843-464-0635 or 

wlaceo@bellsouth.net or write PO Box 866, Mullins, SC 29574 to reserve a place for your child today! 

 

 

Wildlife Action is a national conservation and education organization that has been teaching children 

and adults about the great outdoors for thirty-six years.  We are a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and 

have a 509(a)(2) public charity status.  Our mission is promoting public awareness about wildlife 

habitat, conserving our natural resources, educating people on stewardship of the good earth, and 

promoting responsible sportsmanship and ethics.  If you are unfamiliar with our organization, please 

check out all the wonderful things we do for kids and conservation on our website at 

www.wildlifeaction.com.  

 

Touch a child’s heart and you touch the pulse of the universe…that is what Wildlife Action is all 

about!! 
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